TRIO Newsletter

August 2022



Welcome Back!

We are excited for the 2022-2023 academic year to kick off. As always your TRIO family is here to support you in any way we can through advising, tutoring, scholarships, workshops, and socials. Whether this is your first time here at TRIO or you are a returning student, we are so excited to have you here with us this next semester!

Seats Still Available in TRIO Classes!

August 22 - December 16, 2022

Math 980 - SEC 018 | Algebra for College Success

Mon, Tue, Wed, Thu, Fri | 9:40AM - 10:30AM | In-Person Course

Math 1010 - SEC 018 | Intermediate Algebra

Mon, Tue, Wed, Thu, Fri | 8:35AM - 9:25AM | In-Person Course

Math 1030 - SEC 018 | Intro Quantitative Reasoning

Mon, Tue, Wed, Thu, Fri | 10:45AM - 11:35AM | In-Person Course

Wrtg 1010 - SEC 018 | Intro to Academic Writing

Tue, Thurs | 2:00PM - 3:20PM | In-Person Course



As a reminder, all TRIO courses waive tuition for SSS students. Please contact your advisor for an add code. **Please note, a Math 1050 course will be coming Spring 2023!**

WALK IN WEEK

Trio advisors will be available for walk-in appointments for the first two weeks of classes. If you have limited availability and need to see an advisor at a designated time please contact our office.

Save the Date:

Welcome Back Social Friday, September 9th 2022



Scholarships

TRIO scholarships will be posted on September 1st. A reminder will be sent once the applications are live. As a reminder any **accepted** financial aid or scholarships will keep your classes from being dropped if you have a remaining tuition balance.

TRIO is Hiring!

We are looking for a math tutor to assist our Math professor Dr. Lam. You must be comfortable tutoring content covered in math 980, 1010, 1030, and 1050.

Apply

Upcoming Workshop

<u>Talking with your Professors</u>

Are you nervous to talk to your professors? How do you tell them that you don't understand the content? Or that you need accommodations/have a special circumstance? TRIO's very own Dr. Lam is here to help. Dr. Lam will be hosting a worship on the do's and don'ts when it comes to communicating with your professors. *PIZZA will be provided!*

Date: September 1, 2022 Time:12pm Location: TRIO Office





Continuing Student Form

Continuing students who would like to remain a part of SSS this academic year need to complete a Continuing Student Form. If you haven't already, please submit as spots are filling up quickly!

Continuing Student Form

Finishing up the Application Process

If you are new to TRIO don't forget to schedule an intake appointment, sign your participant agreement, get a parent signature (dependent low-income applicants), and enroll in our fall classes.

Schedule an Appointment



TRIO Programs
801-581-7188
trio@sa.utah.edu
trio.utah.edu
200 S. Central Campus Dr. RM 60
SLC, UT 84112

<u>Manage</u> your preferences | <u>Opt Out</u> using TrueRemove™ Got this as a forward? <u>Sign up</u> to receive our future emails. View this email <u>online</u>.

200 S Central Campus Drive Room 60 | Salt Lake City, UT 84112 US

This email was sent to .

To continue receiving our emails, add us to your address book.

<u>Subscribe</u> to our email list.